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PROJECT OVERVIEW
The City of Atlanta Department of Watershed Management (DWM) will make 
upgrades to the City’s small diameter sewers, and the work will remedy defects 
in the City’s sewer collection system. Rehabilitation will extend the life of the 
sewer 50+ years while meeting the requirements of the First Amended Consent 
Decree (FACD) and Second Amendment Consent Decree (SACD).

WHAT KIND OF WORK WILL BE PERFORMED?
Pre-cleaning and CCTV (Closed Circuit Television Video) of the sewers will take 
place, and point repairs will address localized pipe defects, and manholes will be 
rehabilitated. Various techniques are used to repair deteriorated sewer lines, and the 
scope of this project involves the use of various “trenchless technologies,” including 
Cured-In-Place pipe (CIPP) lining and Pipe Bursting, as well as a more traditional 
method of repair such as replacement via open-cut excavation also will be utilized. 

WHAT ARE THE BENEFITS OF THE PROJECT?
Structural upgrades to the system are necessary to replace older and deteriorated 
sewer pipes to maintain the reliability of the sewers. Rehabilitation of the sanitary 
sewers reduces the amount of extraneous flows, infiltration, and inflow (I/I) entering 
the system, in addition to reducing the amount of untreated sewage flowing 
into streams and creeks because of sanitary sewer overflows. As importantly, 
rehabilitation ensures long-term structural integrity of the system for 50+ years.

WHO WILL BE IMPACTED?
The project includes system improvements to small diameter sewers located in 
the Nancy Creek and Peachtree Creek Basins. The City will be working within 
sewer sheds PTC01_02B, PTC30, PTC21, PTC22A1A, PTC20B, NCR07_08B1, NCR10, 
NCR07_08A, and NCR11A1. The work affects Council Districts:  five, six, seven, eight, 
and nine. Due to the nature of the construction work that will be done to repair 
and rehabilitate sections of the sewer line, disruption of service, partial/temporary 
lane and road closures, work on private property and noise may be experienced. 
Impacted residents and businesses will receive additional notification through 
mailings, notification letter distribution, doorhangers and/or face-to-face interaction 
prior to work starting in the area. City representatives may also attend NPU and 
community meetings to discuss planned work and provide periodic updates.

HOW LONG WILL THIS TAKE?
Construction is anticipated to last approximately 18 months. While work is taking place, 
we will make every effort to minimize any impacts on residents and business owners.

Project Start:  				    4th Quarter 2022

Project End: 				    2nd Quarter 2024

Contractor(s):				    Ruby-Collins Inc.

Project Cost:				    $17,995,397 

DWM Project Manager: 		  Brian Casner

DWM Construction Manager: 		 Cesar Laureano

DWM Contract Manager: 		  Elvis Anthony

DWM Public Information Officer:	 Mark Scott
					     markscott@atlantaga.gov 
					     678-548-2162

SEWER GROUP 4 (SG4) SMALL  
DIAMETER REHABILITATION: CONTRACT A
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